Special Town Meeting
May 2022

Article 10

Repair/Replacement of Overhead Doors at Hamilton Street Fire Station

The overhead doors of the apparatus bays in the garage of the Hamilton
Street Fire Station are at the end of their useful life. Installed when the
building was built as part of the capital improvement program in 1995,
all three doors have undergone several repairs as a result of their
malfunctioning. There have been instances when the doors would not
open mechanically and have to be opened manually in order for the
apparatus to exit during an emergency call. The appropriation of
$150,000.00 will fund the replacement of these doors, related operators,
tracks and controls.

The funding source for this appropriation is July 1, 2021 Certified Free
Cash.
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